
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OTHER IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 

 
 

Pursuant to current legislation, Bankinter, S.A. hereby announces that, on 25 November 

2022, the credit rating agency, S&P Global Ratings, has upgraded the bank’s long-term 

credit rating from ‘BBB+’ to ‘A-’. The outlook is stable. 

 

 

 

Madrid, 25 November 2022 


